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Oregon is one of the leaders in voter turn out due to the fact that all voters have 

access to a ballot and the ability to vote at their convenience. It is not realistic to 

expect that those with limited access to transportation, jobs, children, elders to care 

for etc. vote in person on Election Day. Taking the ability to vote by mail away from 

Oregon voters is a clear attempt at reducing voter turnout and engagement. In 

Oregon we don’t create barriers, we build bridges. 

 


